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TOWN OF CONCORD TOWN BOARD July 8,2021
Work Session 6:30 p.am.

Hwy Supt Edwards discussed the guiderail on the Adler property located on Hoffman
Road with the Board. Mr. Adler came before the Town Board on November 12, 2020,
requesting that the Town remove a section of the guiderail on his property to aliow him
access to that part of his property. Hwy Supt Edwards met with Pavilion Drainage
Supply Co and received an estimate. Today Hwy Supt Edwards spoke with a
representative (Joe) from Pavilion Drainage Supply Co to review the matter and was
advised that the company does these removals all the time following the DOT standards
for guiderail openings. Hwy Supt Edwards noted that the cost would come out of the
highway road repair budget line. The members agreed to table this matter on tonight’s
agenda to review with Town Atty Attea.



